English Meadows Property Owners Association (EMPOA)

Board of Directors Meeting

October 17, 2005

The Special Meeting was called to order by Matthew Wendling at 7:00 p.m.  

Board members present:  Matthew Wendling, Ellie North, Pat Wysong, Nancy Case, Sara Mason, Erik Harris and Matt Underhill.   

Guests present:  

Ellie presented the landscaping proposal for the Westridge condos.  It was moved by Erik, seconded by Ellie and passed unanimously, that the landscaping proposal be approved pending written confirmation of placement of an ornamental tree and the required “landscaping feature”.

It was moved by Ellie, seconded by Sara and passed unanimously, that Westridge be given 48 hours notice to remove the existing sign from the commons area (with the notification time to commence at the time and date of the fax notification); and, if they wish to place a new sign on their property, the sign language is to be submitted to the EMPOA board and approved prior to installation of the sign.

The day care sign “Emma’s Day Care” was discussed.  Ellie is to call them and let them know that the sign language must be approved by the EMPOA board and if requested, can be placed on the next meeting’s agenda

A reminder was given of tree planting on Friday, October 21, 2005 meeting at Pat’s house.

A reminder was given of the Neighborhood Watch meeting on Thursday, October 20, 2005 at the Police Department Office.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. with the next regular meeting schedule for October 25, 2005 at 7:00 p.m. at Erik’s home.

Patricia Wysong, Secretary

NOTE:  These minutes will be presented for approval at the October 25, 2005 regular meeting.
